Permanent Mission of the Democratic People’s Republic
of Korea to the United Nations Office and Other
International Organizations in Geneva

I, chemin de Plonjon 1207 Geneva Tel: 022 73543 70 Fax: 022 786 06 62

No. 0062

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea (DPRK) to
the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination
against Women and has the honour to inform the latter, for the purpose of accreditation, of
the following composition of the DPRK Delegation to the sixty-eighth session of the
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women, which is scheduled to be
held in Geneva from 23 October to 17 November 2017, during which the DPRK’s report is
to be examined on 08 November 2017.

1. H.E. Mr. HAN TAE SONG Head of Delegation
Ambassador/Permanent Representative of DPRK
to the United Nations Office in Geneva
2. Mr. RI KYONG HUN* Director of Legislation Department,
Presidium of Supreme People’s Assembly, DPRK
3. Mrs. KIM SUN HWA* Officer, Legislation Department,
Presidium of Supreme People’s Assembly, DPRK
4. Mr. PAK KWANG HO* Councilor, Central Court of DPRK

5. Ms. RI HYE RYON* Chief School Inspector,

Commission of Education of DPRK
6. Ms. AN WOL SUN* Director, Ministry of Public Health, DPRK
7. Mr. JONG SONG IL* Researcher, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, DPRK
8. Mr.JANG IL HUN* Researcher, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, DPRK
9. Mr. CHOE MYONG NAM Deputy Permanent Representative,

DPRK Permanent Mission in Geneva
10. Mr. MUN JONG CHOL Counsellor, DPRK Permanent Mission in Geneva

Secretariat of the Committee
on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
Email: jschneider@ohchr.org




As the seven persons with asterisk are required to get the Swiss entry visa, they
plan to submit their biometric data to the Swiss Consulate in Beijing early August 2017.
Therefore it would be highly appreciated, if the Secretariat of the Committee on the
Elimination of Discrimination against Women could kindly send an attestation letter for
visa facilitation to the Swiss Consulate in Beijing, China.

The Permanent Mission of the DPRK avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women the
assurances of its highest consideration. @
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